
 Graduate Affairs Council 
November 4, 2022 

    

Minutes 
 

• Meeting was cancelled on the morning of November 4, 2022 via email sent out by Teri 
Hills with a message from Dean Caldwell. 

 
• GAC sub-committee, Policy and Procedure, met during this time instead.  

 
• An email was sent out to GAC members on 11/11/2022 from Teri Hills with a message 

from Dean Caldwell in reference to a Qualtrics link they would be receiving to vote on 10 
new course proposals for the IMPACT lab for CBIT courses that were scheduled to start on 
December 1, 2022. 

 
• The email with the Qualtrics link was sent out via email by Teri Hills late in the afternoon 

on 11/11/2022.Votes were due no later than 5:00 pm on 11/16/2022. 
 

• Results of the Qualtrics poll were viewed on 11/17/2022 and majority voted in favor of 
passing the proposal. Dean Caldwell and Teri Hills processed the votes in Curriculog on 
11/17/2022. 
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